
Mr. Fred Kirby 
Benton Harbor Public Library 
213 East Wall Street 
Benton Harbor, MI 49022 
 
Dear Mr. Kirby: 
 
Congratulations to you and your staff for receiving the 2006 Federal Depository Library of the 
Year Award. 
 
This is an extraordinary achievement, which benefits our citizens who appreciate having such a 
remarkable public library. Your hard work and dedication to providing quality service to the 
people of Benton Harbor is exceptional and it speaks highly of the dedication you and your staff 
have towards providing information in an accurate and user-friendly way. You are making access 
to federal government information easier to the public, which educates our citizenry. 
 
Again, thank you for your service and congratulations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wilce L. Cooke 
Mayor 
 


